Carol Borck

I - R
From: Linda W <lwaissar@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 6:19 PM
To: Debbie Pedro
Subject: 40 Antonio Ct

Debbie,

We understand that that Meltons will be presenting their design to the ASCC on Monday. We are the owners of
7 Veronica Pl, one of the other lots formerly owned by Woodside Priory. Our house is currently under
construction.

We wanted to express support for the Meltons' project. Since commencing their project, they have kept us
informed of their design and progress. Even our architects have met. We feel their design aesthetic coordinates
well with ours and is in keeping with the PUD. We look forward to seeing their completed home and having
them as our neighbors.

Regards,
Linda and Mark Waissar



Carol Borck

A _ S
From: Daniel Abrams <daniel.s.abrams@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 09, 2014 2:12 PM
To: Debbie Pedro
Subject: Melton home

Debbie,

I've recently learned that the ASCC will be reviewing the Melton’s plans tomorrow. As | may not be able to attend the
meeting, | would like to express support for their project.

As the current owner of 5 Veronica (the adjacent lot directly SE), I've met with the Meltons several times to coordinate
our planned development and make sure that our site plans are compatible. | believe that their design will work well
with my future plans and will be a beautiful addition to the neighborhood.

Best

Dan



